
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A Touch of Braille: A Brief Introduction to Braille 
 

Are you are interested in learning to read braille? The Washington Talking Book & 
Braille Library is presenting an introduction to braille workshop! 
 
Have you ever wondered: 

 What is braille? 

 Should I learn braille now that my vision is getting worse? 

 What can braille do for me? 

 Would I be able to learn braille? 
 
To get answers to your questions or just satisfy your curiosity, come join us for a 
two-hour introduction to the braille system. You will learn braille basics, some 
history, do tactile exercises, learn information on ways braille can be helpful in 
our daily lives, and have time for Q&A. 
 
When: 
Tuesday, October 22, 2019 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  
 
Where: 
Washington Talking Book & Braille Library 
2021 9th Avenue, Seattle, 98121. Free parking is available. 
 
WTBBL volunteers Keiko Namekata and Dana Marmion have presented this 
workshop at Sight Connection with great success so we are happy they are 
bringing it to WTBBL. 
 
Please call WTBBL at (206) 615-0400 to R.S.V.P. or if you have any questions. You 
can also email David at david.junius@sos.wa.gov or call (206) 615-0417 with your 
name, phone number and email address so that we can confirm. 

mailto:david.junius@sos.wa.gov

